RUNNEMEDE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Administrative Offices * 24 North Black Horse Pike* Runnemede, NJ 08078
Website: www.runnemedeschools.org

Mr. Mark lannucci Superintendent of Schools Phone: (856) 931-5365 ext. 213 Fax: (856) 931-4446

Email: miannucci@runnemedeschools.org

January 1, 2022

Dear Runnemede Families,

The Runnemede School District is planning to open on January 3, 2022 for in-person instruction. Last week the CDC recommended shortening quarantine periods. However, we have been informed by the Camden County Office of Education and Camden County Health Department that the new recommendations have not been authorized for K-12 schools. The district will continue to follow our current quarantine protocols until we receive additional information from the county offices. We will continue to monitor the guidance and make you aware of any changes as they arise.

We ask that you continue to screen your child each day and please do not send them to school if they show any symptoms. If your child or anyone in your household is awaiting test results, please do not send your child to school until a negative test is received.

The next several weeks will be a challenge for our school community. Please keep in mind that your flexibility and cooperation will allow our schools to continue for in-person instruction.

Thank you again for your support and Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Mark L. Iannucci, Superintendent of Schools